
Annual General Meeting: Saturday May 4th 1935.  

 

Present: Mr E Raines in the Chair and 30 members. 

 

The Minutes of the last Annual Autumn Meeting held October 6th were read and adopted. 

 

The Balance Sheet and financial statement was presented and explained by the Treasurer Mr 

Robson who stated that the position was very satisfactory. Mr E Raines moved the adoption of 

the Balance Sheet coupled with a vote of thanks to Mr Robson for his excellent services and Mr 

H Barker seconded and same was carried by acclamation. Mr Robson acknowledged the vote 

of thanks. 

 

The Secretary presented the his report for the past season, it was moved by Mr E Raines, that 

the Report be accepted coupled with a vote of thanks to the Secretary for his services. This 

was seconded by Mr H Barker and carried. 

 

Mr J Taylor Social Committee Secretary gave his report as to the work done by this Committee 

during the past four years, also stated the Committee intentions for the future. Mr E Raines 

moved that the report be accepted coupled with a vote of thanks to the Social Committee and 

Mr Taylor, the Secretary, this was seconded by Mr J C Payne and carried and Mr Taylor 

acknowledged. 

 

Mr Robson moved and Mr J Humphreys seconded a hearty vote of thanks to the Ladies 

Committee for their financial assistance. 

 

Mr A Hall introduced the question of inserting the name of the Captain on future Balance 

Sheets in addition to the Presidents and this was agreed to. 

 

A discussion took place in regard to the method of presenting the prizes and Mr J C Payne 

moved that prizes in all competitions be presented on the day they are won, this was 

seconded by Mr H Ridyard and supported by Mr Raines and carried. 

 

Mr R Wood moved a vote of thanks to the donors or prizes in today’s competition, this was 

seconded by Mr G Hall and carried. 

 

The question of Caddies playing football when there was need of their services was 

mentioned and the Captain promised to go into the matter in Committee. 

 

Mr Humphreys raised the question of the Professional’s wages and several members spoke on 

the question and the Captain explained the position. It was moved by Mr T H E D Turner that 

the Committee consider the question, this was seconded by Mr H Barker and carried. 

 

The Captain presented the prize in the day’s competition “Four-ball Bogey” to the winners 

Messrs G Hall and R Wood 

 

A hearty vote of thanks to the Captain for presiding concluded the meeting. 

E Raines 
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